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From: Simon Gatward 
Sent: Monday, 10 June 2024 2:51 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 6
Cc:
Subject: Re: Inquiry into the impact of the Rozelle Interchange – Post-hearing responses – 30 

May 2024

In response to the question taken on notice as to the attendees from TfNSW at a meeting with Canada Bay Council 
and the Drummoyne Residents Traffic Committee, they were: 
 
Steve Issa, Executive Director, Community and Place, TfNSW 
Chris Zito, Director, Operational Improvement, TfNSW 
Rob Rosardi, Director, Network Integration, TfNSW 
Julie Sundqvist, Director, Community and Place, TfNSW 
 
Regards 
 
Simon Gatward 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

  
  
   

 
  

 




